
From: Kay Kinneavy kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
Subject: Labyrinth Walks NY Eve & NY Day

Date: December 31, 2015 at 5:58 AM
To: LNN Announcements announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org

New Year’s Peace Walk 2013
Grace Memorial Episcopal Church

Portland, OR

Dear Labyrinth friends,

Celebrating the New Year on the labyrinth has become a very popular way to celebrate the New Year…. especially good for those 
of us who don’t enjoy watching football on TV.   There will be quite a variety of labyrinth events this year.  Please join us for as 
many as you can.  Labyrinth walking is a good way to end the old year 2015 and to welcome the NEW YEAR 2016

Friday, December 31, 2015 - New Year’s Eve:

 Trinity Cathedral in Portland will have its traditional New Year’s Eve Labyrinth Walk
  7:00 PM There will be an interesting and varied concert in the Cathedral 
    to benefit their ministry to the homeless
 The Labyrinth Walk in Trinity’s Kempton Hall will follow the concert

 8:30 - Midnight - New Year’s Eve Labyrinth Walk at Trinity Cathedral

Saturday, January 1, 2016

New Year’s Day there will be a choice of events at different locations.

Eunice Schroeder will be leading a labyrinth Walk in Vancouver, WA 
 First Presbyterian Church 
 Come any time 10 AM - 3 PM

Grace Memorial Episcopal Church in Portland will be having a Peace Walk with  live music and 2 labyrinths.
 The smaller labyrinth in the church basement is particularly good for children or adults who prefer a shorter path.
 They invite you to make this a family event.

Details of all these and many other events can be found on the LNN Calendar
 http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html
 

Denny Dyke will be creating Circles in the Sand on Facerock Beach at Bandon, Oregon
 beginning January 2 & 3  (weather permitting)
 See Denny’s schedule of events for 2016  http://www.circlesinthesand.us/Calendar.html 

Labyrinths you can do at Home

If you are unable to participate in any of these events, you can start your New Year on a virtual labyrinth.  There are many 
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If you are unable to participate in any of these events, you can start your New Year on a virtual labyrinth.  There are many 
different virtual labyrinths available for computer, iphone and ipad.  You can find them on the LNN Resources Page
 http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#virtual
 

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
275 NW Lost Springs Terrace, #106
Portland, OR  97229
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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